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From the Chair 

Anthony Rafferty 

Managing Director 

Origo Services Ltd  

7 Lochside View  

Edinburgh Park  

Edinburgh EH12 9DH 

3 September 2018 

Dear Anthony, 

Pensions Dashboard 

I noted with great interest the news that your firm has been canvassing support 

among leading pension providers for the creation of a fully industry-led dashboard in 

the event that the DWP decides to end its involvement in the project.1 

The Committee firmly believes that the pensions dashboard will be a “vital tool” for 

informing and engaging savers.2 We were therefore concerned by reports that the 

Government might withdraw its support, and recently pressed the Minister for 

Pensions to confirm when and how the Government will announce its intentions.3  

As you pursue your initiative with industry partners, might I please ask that you write 

to the Committee to keep us apprised of any further developments? 

With best wishes, 

 

Rt Hon Frank Field MP 

Chair 

                                            
1 Industry prepares to launch its own ‘pensions dashboard’, Financial Times, 31 August 2018 
2 Work and Pensions Committee Ninth Report of Session 2017-19, Pension Freedoms, para 48 
3 Committee evidence session, 18 July 2018 
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